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May 24, 2024 

Greetings Tiger Nation, 

We hope this letter finds you and your family well. We are writing to inform you about a delay in the arrival of 

our school yearbooks.  

 

Unfortunately, due to manufacturing delays, the yearbooks will not arrive until mid-June. 

We want to assure you that this delay is not due to any fault of our dedicated Yearbook Adviser, Staff, or Sales 

Representative. They have worked diligently throughout the year, putting in countless hours to ensure that the 

yearbook is a true reflection of the wonderful memories and achievements of our students. Their commitment 

and hard work are something our school community should be incredibly proud of.  To help mitigate the delay, 

we will be providing autograph pages today at a signing party. This will give students the opportunity to have 

their peers sign the pages, which can later be adhered to their yearbooks when they are received. 

 

As soon as a delivery date is secured, we will communicate with impacted families. To celebrate the arrival of the 

yearbooks, we are planning to host a pizza party, providing an opportunity for students to come together and 

celebrate their school year. When the yearbooks arrive, you will be notified and will have three options to 

receive your copy: 

 

1. **Pick up the yearbook at the school** 

2. **Have your Tiger attend the Yearbook Party to receive their copy. ** (Date TBD) 

3. **Request that the yearbook be sent to your home. ** 

  

We understand that the yearbook is a cherished keepsake for students and their families, and we apologize for 

any inconvenience this delay may cause. We are doing everything in our power to expedite the process and will 

keep you updated with any new information as it becomes available. 

Thank you for your understanding and patience. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 

to reach out to us. 

  

Sincerely, 

Alec Liem 

Principal  

Largo Middle IB World School 

  


